
ALL SAINTS   
Class 1: Teddy   Class 2: Adelaide   Class 3: Ella B   Class 4:  Oliver S 
 
Badges:  
 
Headteacher awards: Fabien, Marcie, Simran,  Aaisla,, Bonnie, Mya 
Writer of the Week:  David C3 

 9th February 2024 

 

NEEDWOOD 
Class 1: Antora  Class 2: Xanthe  Class 3: Afeni 
 

Badges: 

 
 

Headteacher awards:  Grace, Xanthe, Aisha, Liberty, Martha, Noah, Daisy, William 
Writer of the Week:  Sebastian 

Dear Parents, 
 
This has only been a very short half term, but we have managed to fit a lot in since Christmas!  Well 
done to all of the children in both schools for representing us so well in various events, trips and sports 
activities.  It really is a pleasure to work with all of the children every day. 
 
Many thanks to everyone for supporting pancake races today.  I hope all of our families have an          
enjoyable and restful half term break. 
 
 
Best wishes, 

 
Mr Baxter   
 

 Sylvie  (Green Star) 

 Oliver S, Oliver N (Gold Star) 

ALL SAINTS 
 

 CLASS 1  -   96% 

 CLASS 2    -  95% 

 CLASS 3    -  97%  

 CLASS 4   -   97% 

NEEDWOOD 
 

CLASS 1  -  100% 
 

CLASS 2  -  98% 
 

CLASS 3  -  92% 
 

ATTENDANCE   

WELL DONE CHILDREN! 

 (Silver Star) 

  Harrison (Silver Star)  Paige  (Bronze Star) 

 Sebastian  (Bronze Cup)  Orla  (Silver Cup) 



 
 

FRUITS OF THE SPIRIT AWARDS 
 

 
MRS WELLS - GOODNESS   
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

12.2.24 - 
16.2.24 

HALF TERM 
 

19.2.24 INSET DAY 

27 & 29. 
2.24 

PARENTS EVENINGS 

5.3.24 PTA CHOCO BINGO 5.30—7.30 

7.3.24 WORLD BOOK DAY 

8.3.24 PTA MOTHERS DAY BAKE SALE  
AFTER SCHOOL 

15.3.24 COMIC RELIEF 

19.3.24 EASTER SERVICE 9.15 AM 

20.3.24 PTA EASTER EGG HUNT AND ACTIVITIES 

13.6.23 PTA TEDDY BEARS PICNIC LUNCHTIME 

3.7.24 SPORTS DAY AM  

17.7.24 PTA PARTY IN THE PLAYGROUND 
3.15—5.30  £5.00 

18.7.24 LEAVERS AND FINAL CELEBRATION 
1.30 PM 

  

DIARY - ALL SAINTS 

12.2.24 - 
16.2.24 

HALF TERM 
 

19.2.24 INSET DAY 

23.2.24 NON UNIFORM DAY—      CHOCOLATE 
DONATIONS FOR CHOCOLATE BINGO 

27 & 29. 
2.24 

PARENTS EVENINGS 

7.3.24 WORLD BOOK DAY 

7.3.24 DONATIONS OF CAKES TO SCHOOL FOR 
MOTHERS DAY REFRESHMENTS 

8.3.24 MOTHERS DAY SERVICE FOLLOWED BY 
REFRESHMENTS IN SCHOOL  

15.3.24 COMIC RELIEF 

23.2.24 NON UNIFORM DAY—      CHOCOLATE 
DONATIONS FOR CHOCOLATE BINGO 

19.3.24 EASTER SERVICE 2.30 PM  AND FON 
RAFFLE 

19.3.24 CHOCOLATE BINGO FOR FAMILIES 
3.30-5.00 PM (FON) 

22.5.24 LICHFIELD DIOCESE INSPIRE DAY - 
CLASS 2 TRIP 

4.7.24 SPORTS DAY AM 

17.7.24 LEAVERS AND FINAL CELEBRATION 
1.30 PM 

DIARY - NEEDWOOD 

   

   

   

JOY   
Maisie 
Aisha K 

GOODNESS 
Caitlin 
Robin R 

KINDNESS 
Marcie 
Joshua S 

GENTLENESS 
Ophelia 
Minnie U 

FAITHFULNESS 
Albie S 

SELF CONTROL 
Johan 
Bertie G 

PEACE 
Thomas 
Morgan P 

PATIENCE 
Billy 
Liberty L 

LOVE 
Ethan 
Amelia 



 
 

 
 

ONLINE SAFETY 



Disclaimer: We are proud to have a newsletter which shares information with you for our parish, village, WI, social club, Rascals and our local communities. We do try to vet all items which go into 

School information can be provided in different languages, large print, simple text only or Braille.  
Please speak to Mr Baxter if you have a particular requirement. 

 
 

 
IMPORTANT  REMINDER  
 
ROAD CLOSURE AT BRANSTON FROM 10TH FEBRUARY—28TH FEBRUARY 
 
As part of the roadworks we believe there will be 4 way lights at the Byrkley Park Junction. 
 
• PLEASE ALLOW EXTRA TIME FOR YOUR JOURNEY 
• WE REQUEST PARENTS PARK RESPONSIBILY. 
 
 
 
Original Message   
Construction works include widening the A38 northbound off and on slip roads to provide additional    
traffic lanes, installing new traffic signals on the interchange roundabout and a third lane westbound 
on Parkway. Work will last for approximately 70 weeks. 
 
Early works on Branston Road will be installing new drainage, ducting, electrical works and to install 
a temporary site access. So they can be carried out safely, a one-way road closure will be needed 
from the beginning of the February half-term week. 
 
The one-way closure starts on February 10, with a planned completion on the February 28. Vehicles 
will be able to travel westbound on Branston Road from the A38 towards Tatenhill but will not be able 
to   travel eastbound from Tatenhill to access the A38. A diversion route will be signed via Tatenhill, 
Rangemore and Needwood. Additional safety measures and signing will be provided on the diversion  
 
 
 
BURTON LIBRARY - WORLD BOOK DAY EXCHANGE HUB 

 

Burton Library is delighted to announce they will be a World Book Day Exchange Hub this year  . 
  
From 15

th
 February until 31

st
 March, children can bring their World Book Day token to the library to 

exchange them for one of the free World Book Day books.  
   
As the child choosing their own book is an essential part of the World Book Day token programme, 
please note that children must attend the library themselves to exchange their token.  
 
Tokens cannot be exchanged on their behalf by a parent/carer or by any school staff. 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

COMMUNITY 


